## Dear Tenants,

As we approach the colder months, we would like to provide you with some important heating recommendations to ensure your comfort and energy efficiency throughout the season.

## **Heating Recommendations:**

- Keep your thermostat set to a consistent temperature to avoid energy spikes.
- Seal any drafts around windows and doors to keep the heat inside.
- Utilize thick curtains or thermal drapes to conserve warmth.
- Regularly replace or clean your heating system filters.
- Consider using space heaters in occupied rooms to reduce overall heating costs.

## **Safety Tips:**

- Ensure all heating appliances are in good working order.
- Do not block any vents or radiators.
- Keep flammable materials away from heating elements.
- Install smoke detectors and carbon monoxide detectors for safety.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community warm and safe this winter!

Best regards, Your Property Management Team